
BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET COUNCIL and AVON PENSION 
FUND 

 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31st MARCH 2023 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 

 
 
The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Regulation 16 of the Accounts and 
Audit Regulations 2015, the audit of the Statement of Accounts for Bath & 
North East Somerset Council and the Avon Pension Fund for the year ended 
31st March 2023 is now complete. 
 
The Statement of Accounts and Annual Auditor’s Report are available to any 
person interested for inspection on application to the Chief Finance Officer at 
the address below, weekdays between 9:30am and 4:30pm.  They can also 
be viewed on the Council’s website at: 
http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/services/your-council-and-democracy/budgets-
and-spending/annual-accounts 
 
In addition, under Section 25 of the Local Audit & Accountability Act 2014, any 
local government elector for the area may make a copy of the Statement of 
Accounts, or an extract from them. 
 
 
A Rothery – Chief Finance Officer 
Bath & North East Somerset Council  
The Guildhall 
BATH 
BA1 5AW 
 
28 November 2023 

 


